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BIO 
Scott Lee Mullins was born in Sheffield in 1977 and now lives in central 
London/Islington. Scott’s height: 173cm, weight: 80kg. Scott is an 
experienced, versatile, and fully invested actor, with many years of 
experience in both the television and film industry. As well as being an 
actor, Scott is also a huge film fan, and is always studying films from all 
genres and all countries both old and new. Scott is well prepared to give his 
all to any film or creative project that he works on. Scott is also willing 
to take some hard knocks, bumps, & bruises, and suffer for his art whenever 
it’s required to do so, and most importantly, do whatever he can on his side 
to help make any shot and film look better. 

SKILLS 
Football. (ex Semi Pro footballer for Frickley in Unibond league)  

(I played an England footballer at Barnet FC stadium for the official 2006 
England football team music video, with Peter Kaye and Tony Christie ‘Is This 
The Way To’)  

Cycling. (played a cyclist in a Tour De France Halfords ident: Prepared.)  

Skiing. (in Italy and France)  

Kayaking. Bouldering. (climbing without ropes)  

Swimming. (open sea and in swimming pool)  

(I played a Marine for a week long shoot all in a water tank studio in 
Pinewood studios for Discovery Channel|Worst Shark Attack Ever|INDIANAPOLIS.  

& I played Luke, in My Good Samaritan, in an outdoor water tank etc; 

which was a Tsunami reconstruction for The Garden Productions.  

Hiking. Badminton. Table Tennis. 

Tennis. (have played tennis on the BBC tv show Einstein and Eddington)  

Stage Fighting. (I did lots of choreographed screen fighting with weapons 
etc; on the 2024 feature film ‘THE ARBITER’ and I also had to act out some 
fight scenes and stunts on the Harry Potter film series from the 5th film 
through to the final film, in which I was the main Draco Malfoy double.  

Care Assistant. (I have many years experience working with adults and 
children who have special needs such as: AUTISM, OCD, AIDS, BLIND, Paralysed 
via Care UK & Direct Health.  

I played a father with an autistic daughter for a Heathrow Airport corporate 
video)  

Chess. Pool. Improvisation and accents. Both my RP and Scottish accent are 
pretty good.  
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MEASUREMENTS: 

Height: 5 feet 8 in. (173cm)  

Head: 22 in.  

Collar: 17 in. 

 Chest: 44 in.  

Sleeve 32 in.  

Waist 36 in.  

Inside Leg: 30 in. 

 Shoe Size: 9 

 

CREDITS.  

Starboy|Worx Creatives. (Music Artist Leostaytrill Tour Promo)  

2025.  

Playing Role: News Reporter 

Director:  

 

Hegemony (Feature Film) 2025.  

Playing Role: Captain 

Director: Alan McTaggart 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Masters Of The Universe|Amazon MGM Films & Mattel Films.  

(Feature Film) 2025.  

Playing Role: Roboto (motion capture)  

Director: Travis Knight 
 

The Dark Valkyrie|West Films East. (Short Film) 2025.  

Playing Role: Mikhail  

Director: Lucas Mariani 

 

Goodwin & Gardner|Heller Productions. (Short Film) 2025.  

Playing Role: Keith  

Director: Jack Heller 
 

The University Of Law (London)|2024 - 2025.  

Playing Roles: Bar Practice Course (BCP) Role Play Actor.  

 

The Arbiter|Stardom Warriors. (Feature Film) 2024.  

Playing Roles: Pyro & NIGHTCRAWLER|Christopher  

Director: Marc Price  

 

In The Shadows|Altitude Films. (Feature Film) 2024.  

Playing Role: Brother of boxer Sharon Welks  

Director: Anthony Wonke 
 

Ashes of New Britain|West Films East. (Short Film) 2024. 

Playing Role: Jack  

Director: Lucas Catelli Marian  

 

 

 



 

45|White Raven Films. (Short Film) 2024.  

Playing Role: DETECTIVE Frederick Karsten  

Director: Bazz Hancher  

 

In My Shadow|Bigger Picture Productions. (Feature Film) 2024.  

Playing Role: Tom  

Director: Scott Mullins  

 

Silent Witness Series 27 Episode 3|BBC. (Television) 2023.  

Playing Role: Ant Robinson  

Director: Tracey Rooney  

 

No Reasons|HawkenRhodes Productions. (Feature Film) 2021.  

Playing Role: D. I. Mike Cooper  

Director: Spencer Hawken 

 

Ladhood Series 3 Episode 6|BBC. (Television) 2022.  

Playing Role: Fisherman  

Director: Ruth Pickett  

 

CAMURUS Pharmaceutical campaign|BUVIDAL. (Photographic) 2019.  

Playing Role: Recovering Drug Addict  

Director: Phil Babb  

 

The Turning|Various Artists Ltd. (Television) 2018.  

Playing Role: Guy  

Director: Julia Davis  

 

 



 

Chimerical Foreign Skies|Channel 4. (Television) 2018  

Playing Role: Bono  

Director: Michael Keillor  

 

Brexit: The Uncivil War|Channel 4. (Television) 2018.  

Playing Role: Rep-Remain Darren  

Director: Toby Haynes  

 

Michael Mcintyre’s Big Show Series 4 Episode 4|BBC1.  

(Television) 2018.  

Playing Role: Improv Actor The London Ghost Experience  

Director: Chris Howe  

 

Heathrow Airport: Be The Difference|The Edge Picture Company  

(Corporate Video) 2018.  

Playing Role: Dad with autistic daughter  

Director: George Milton  

 

CRISIS: Together We Will End Homelessness campaign. 

(Photographic) 2018. 

Playing Role: Homeless man.  

Director: Ben Gold  

 

Langley House Trust: Everyone Still Needs|Belong campaign.  

(Photographic) 2017.  

Playing Role: Outpatient  

Director: Gareth Barton  

 

 



 

Lost In London|Waypoint Entertainment. (Feature Film) 2017.  

Playing Role: Theater Actor  

Director: Woody Harrelson  

 

Plague Doctor|Cardiff University. (Short Film) 2017.  

Playing Role: Priest  

Director: Matt Sheridan  
 

Death Walks|View Edge Films. (Feature Film) 2017  

Playing Role: Rob  

Director: Spencer Hawken 

 

Tennison Series 1|ITV. (Television) 2016.  

Playing Role: C-I-D  

Director: David Caffrey  

 

RED 46 Virgin trains|Big Button. (Corporate Video) 2016.  

Playing Role: Train Driver  

Director: Simon Croft  

 

The London Detective|Era Film Studios. (Feature Film) 2016.  

Playing Role: John  

Director: Sidney Malik  

 

Max Payne Retribution|Nocturnal Pictures. (Short Film) 2016.  

Playing Role: Henchman  

Director: Leroy Kincade  

 

 



 

The Healer|New Black Films. (Feature Film) 2015.  

Playing Role: Toby  

Director: James Erskine  

 

Tease|Only Moo Productions. (Short Film) 2013.  

Playing Role: Clifford  

Director: James Skelton  

 

My Good Samaritan: Tsunami Reconstruction.  

The Garden Productions Ltd. 2013.  

Playing Role: Luke  

Director: Lana Salah & Ryan Chandler  

 

John Smiths Bitter|Skinny Dip.  

Billboard campaign: It Will Only Last A Year. 

(Photographic) 2013.  

Playing Role: Groom.  

Director: Paul Belford  

 

Life Lessons|Kamoon Media. (Short Film) 2013.  

Playing Role: Dexter  

Director: James Atkins  

 

Dreams Of Yesterday|Kingston University. (Short Film) 2012.  

Playing Role: Thomas  

Director: Anthony Wise  

 

 

 



 

Aquarius Mule|BR Productions. (Short Film) 2012.  

Playing Role: Doug  

Director: Ben Rider  

 

Absolution|Greenwich University. (Short Film) 2012.  

Playing Role: D.I Tony Randle  

Director: Steve Lloyd  

 

6 Minute Jump|Agile Films. (Short Film) 2012.  

Playing Role: Richard  

Director: Liam O'connor  

 

Wage Day Advance|Electric Palm Trees. (Commercial) 2011.  

Playing Role: Dale|Fireman  

Director: Graham Smith  

 

Tour De France Halfords Idents: Prepared. (Commercial) 2011. 

Rebel Outsider Productions 

Playing Role: Cyclist  

Director: Matt Huntley  

 

VISA|SonnyBoo Productions. (Short Film) 2011.  

Playing Role: Visa Officer Mr Smith  

Director: Reem Morsi  

 

The Limp|London Film Academy. (Short Film) 2011.  

Playing Role: John  

Director: Hillary Shakespeare  

 



 

NAMCO Bandai Games|HotSocketProductions. (Voice Over) 2009.  

Playing Role: Voice Over promoting NAMCO games on social media 
and speaking the English translations of Japanese presentations 
from scripts.  

-​ Katamari Forever 
-​ One Piece Cruise Unlimited  

Director: John Turrell  

 

That Mitchell & Webb Look Series 2 Episode 2|BBC. 2008.  

Playing Roles in x2 sketches: Lawyer & Henchman  

Director: David Kerr  

 

Vanity Fair campaign: Dorchester Hotel. (Photographic) 2008.  

Playing Role: Peter Sellers double.  

Director: Mark Seliger  

 

Polish Telecom|Blinder Productions. (Voice Over) 2008.  

Playing Role: Voice Over Artist  

Director: Hadi  

 

BDP Learning|Illumine Digital Ltd. (Photographic) 2007.  

Playing Role: Art Teacher  

Director: Silvia McCabe  

 

The Culture Show Series 3: SCUM parody sketch. 2007.  

Playing Role: Racoon  

Director: Ollie Chase  

 

 

 

 



 

Discovery Channel|Ocean Of Fear. 2007. 

Worst Shark Attack Ever|INDIANAPOLIS reconstruction.  

Playing Role: Marine  

Director: Richard Bedser  

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION Training - RADA Drama School  

(6 month Acting Course) [2003]  
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